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As a Cisco employee, I find it deplorable that as a result of scandals such 
as Mer Worldcoffi, TyeQ, Enron and the likes, we the employees will have to 
loose the benefits of receiving stock option grants or at least will 
receive substantially less if all US corporations have to abide by this new 
rule. The focus should be on making sure that we keep Corporate America clean. 

Thanks for your time, 

Harold Ritter, CCIE 4168 (R&S / SP) 
Advanced Services - Canada 
Cisco Systems 
1414 Massachusetts Avenue 
Boxborough, MA 01719 USA 
Phone: 978 936 1431 
cisco Systerns- "Empowering the Internet Generation." 


